Meeting of the South Holderness Internal Drainage Board
Held at Ottringham Village Hall, Main Road, Ottringham
On Tuesday 3" November 2020 at 9.30am

Following advice, regarding the ongoing Covid pandemic, from both the East Riding of Yorkshire Council
and ADA we were advised not to go ahead with the board meeting and following discussions between the
Chairman (Mr J Maston), Vice Chairman (Mr G Nettleton) and the Clerk to the Board (Mr R Ward) it was
decided the meeting was to be cancelled having not been able to logistically be able to set up the meeting
remotely.

All board members were advised of the cancellation and relevant paperwork due to be discussed at the
meeting was forwarded and members were invited to contact The Chairman, Vice Chairman or Clerk to the
Board if they had any matters that they wished to discuss.

a) Correspondence

b) Planning Applications

c) Land Drainage Act Consents

d) Bank Accounts

e) Accounts for confirmation

f) Drainage rates collected to date

g) Audit findings and actions required.

It was also noted that if members wished to discuss any other matters on the agenda that they could
contact one of the above.

A provisional date of Tuesday 2" February 2021 has been put forward for the next meeting and it will be
looked into holding this electronically if required.
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